
Greetings good gentles of Fontaine! 
  
Here is the run-down of all the business that was discussed at the November populace meeting. 
  
Lady Adriana Lopes de Rodas has successfully completed her warrant as seneschal of Fontaine. 
On behalf of the Barony, thank you for your steadfast service during the past two years, which 
have been some of the most difficult times we have seen. You are amazing! 
After Lady Adriana was released from her oath of service, Mistress Elizabeth Anne Grene was 
sworn in as the new seneschal of Fontaine.. 
  

 Archery practice starting time will be pushed back to 11:00am on Sundays 
 Rapier practice will remain at 2:00pm on Sundays 
 Wednesday night fighter practice will be postponed until an indoor site can be secured. 

  
Our Toy Box event, which was a fundraiser for the local animal shelters, was held at the home 
of Lord Fergus McCain and Lady Aedhagan of Min An Aoire. Thank you so much for your 
hospitality! 
The Protector of the Children Rapier tournament fielded Lord Christoff Trost, Master Angus 
MacFarlane, and Lord Thorn Arthurson. Lord Jajorgenson served as the marshal. 
In the end, Lord Christoff was victorious. Huzzah! 
  
The Defender of the Children Armored Combat tournament was postponed until next year. As 
Lord Thorn was the previous years champion, he will continue to hold the position and the 
regalia until then. 
  
The Sentinel of the Children Archery tournament fielded The Honorable Lord Wilhelm 
Reissen, Lady Myra, Lord Jajorgenson, Lady Adriana, Master Angus, Mistress Elizabeth, Lord 
Bogdan, and Lord Kristoff. 
The target scoring was reversed, where the white was worth 5 points and the yellow worth 1 
point. 
In the end, Master Angus was triumphant. Huzzah! 
  
The Dessert Competition champion was Don Walker with his apple spice cake. 
Yum-Yum Huzzah! 
  
The Animal Shelters of Farmington and Aztec received several donated items from our group 
including blankets, towels, food, and toys for all the fur babies. 
Thank you all for your generosity! 
  
For the fur children! 
Bark-Bark Huzzah! Meow-Meow Huzzah! 
  
Rio’s Yule Revel will be held on Saturday, December 1st at Riverhold. 
Please join our cousins in Rio to celebrate the beginning of the holiday season. 
This event is a Toys 4 Tots drive, and as such, an unwrapped toy or monetary donation will be 
the entry fee. 
Don’t forget the ornament exchange! 



MARK YOUR CALENDARS!!! 

WARDERS OF THE WESTERN GATE WILL BE HELD ON LABOR DAY 2019 

  
The Honorable Lady Wyolet Bertrem 
Lady Beatrix Dubblerose 
Mistress Alamanda de la Rocca 
Lord Thorn Arthurson 
Lord Bogdan Donat and Mary 
The Honorable Lord Wilhelm Reissen and Lady Myra 
Master Estevan de Sepulveda 
Lord Niklous Bacon 
Lady Adriana Lopes de Rodas, Cheyenne, and Ember 
The Honorable Lord Rowland McCain, Mistress Isabella di Francesco Ambrosini, and Mirya 
Master Angus MacFarlane, Mistress Elizabeth Grene, and Evie 

  
These are the members of the populace who attended the November Populace Meeting… 

See a name you recognize? 
Haven’t seen them in a while and want to catch up with them? 
Heard about one of these gentles and want to meet them? 
Have no clue who some of these people are and want to get to know them? 

Well, come on down to next month’s populace meeting! 
  

Wednesday, December 5th @ 7:00pm 
Aztec Library/San Juan College East campus 
315 S Ash St. 
Aztec, NM 87410 

  
We all hope to see YOU there! 

 
In Humble Service, 
Mistress Elizabeth Grene 
Seneschal of Fontaine dans Sable 
 


